Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED
Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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State Water Resources Control Board 39813

To whom it may concern; SWRCB Clerk

I am writing to let the SWRCB know I and my family disapprove of your plan to increase
water exports out of the Tuolumne, Stanislaus, and Merced rivers. The effects of this
action to alter the future water supply are terrible for all concerned.

Your plan has the potential to devastate 210,000 acres of farmland. It will increase our
water and electricity rates. Water should stay here for our immediate needs.

I'm a lifelong resident of Stanislaus County for almost sixty years. I'm a home owner and
my parents have 20 acres of farmland. They also disapprove of this plan.

I appreciate your time and consideration on the matter of keeping our water here.
Thank you very much,
Sincerely,

Jeff Warn
1929 Moffett Rd.
Ceres, CA 95307



